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Éilis Fallon

From: President <president@gmit.ie>
Sent: Thursday 3 June 2021 12:00
To: Public Accounts Committee; President
Cc: Jim Fennell
Subject: RE: Correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts 

Categories: Correspondence for future meetings

R0634 PAC33 
 
Dear Éilis, 
 
I appreciate the clarification, thank you! 
 
The interim review of progress on the GMIT Mayo Campus Working Group Report was commissioned by the HEA 
and conducted by Mazars.  
I understand that the interim review report is complete or close to completion, and must first be considered by the 
HEA Board prior to being released. 
Once published, we will furnish you with a copy. The HEA are the owners of the interim review report and may be 
able to provide you with greater clarity as to the expected publication date.  
 
Regards 
Orla 
 
 
 

From: Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 2 June 2021 13:57 
To: President <president@gmit.ie>; Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie> 
Cc: Jim Fennell <jim.fennell@gmit.ie> 
Subject: RE: Correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts  
 
Dear Dr. Flynn,  
 
Thank you for your email and please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to you.  
 
The decision of the Committee was to request that GMIT provide the Committee with a copy of the report once it is 
published. 
 
The transcript for the meeting on 11 May states (page 5):  
 

“The review was due for publication in March, but it has been delayed until May.” 
 
I would be grateful if you would indicate when the report is expected to be published and confirm that GMIT can 
provide the Committee with a copy of the report at that point. 
 
Please note your response may be circulated to the Committee.  
 
Any action of the Committee in relation to your correspondence will be conveyed to you in due course. 
 
Kind regards, 
 



2

Éilis   
 
Éilis Fallon | Committee of Public Accounts 
Houses of the Oireachtas Service 
Kildare House, Dublin 2 | D02 XE00 
Tel: (01) 618 3074  

 
https://www.oireachtas.ie/ 
Cuireann Seirbhís Thithe an Oireachtais fáilte roimh chomhfhreagras i nGaeilge. 
 
 
 
 
 

From: President <president@gmit.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 26 May 2021 22:37 
To: Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie>; President <president@gmit.ie> 
Cc: Jim Fennell <jim.fennell@gmit.ie> 
Subject: RE: Correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts  
 
Dear Éilis, 
 
I acknowledge receipt of the correspondence below.  
It is clear that you have sought a copy of the Interim Review of the 2017 Working Group Report, commissioned by 
the HEA and carried out by Mazars.  
I cannot provide you with a copy of that report as to the best of my knowledge it has not been published yet.  
 
Other than that I am not clear as to what specific additional information you require from me.  
 
Regards 
Orla 
 
 

From: Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie>  
Sent: Monday 24 May 2021 16:18 
To: President <president@gmit.ie> 
Cc: Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie> 
Subject: Correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts  
 
Dear Dr. Flynn,  
 
Please find attached correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts. Please can you acknowledge receipt 
of same.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Éilis Fallon  
 
 
Éilis Fallon | Committee of Public Accounts 
Houses of the Oireachtas Service 
Kildare House, Dublin 2 | D02 XE00 
Tel: (01) 618 3074  
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